
  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Oct. 16 – Asynchronous Day (students work from home) 

Oct. 16 – Report cards posted in ParentVue 

Oct. 17-Oct. 20 – Conference week, early release 12:10 

Oct. 17-Oct. 20 – Book Fair 

Oct. 23-Oct. 27 – Red Ribbon Week 

Oct. 25 – Comet Run! 

 

Did you know? 
 

Every Friday is Keheley Spirit Day! 

Make sure to wear your new Keheley 

Strong shirt with the rest of your class to 

show our school pride! 
 

Comet Galaxy Tech Tip 
“Be a Positive Role Model in Your Online Life”  

Take a moment to reflect on your own online habits. How much time do you spend online, particularly on your 

mobile devices? Consider the precious moments that may be slipping away while scrolling through social media. 

Could some of that time be better spent offline, engaging in enjoyable activities with your children?  

Family dinners are a great time to connect and have meaningful conversations. Here are some ideas to 

engage at the dinner table without electronics.  

Question of the day: Each family member takes turns asking a question. Questions can range from “What 

is/was your favorite toy?” to “If you could travel anywhere, where would you go?”  

Share highs and Lows: Everyone share the best part and the most challenging part of their day.  

Themed dinners: Choose a theme for dinner, such as “favorite vacation memories" or “dream jobs,” and 

discuss related topics during the dinner.  

 Life Skill Focus  
Patience 

Children have a hard time understanding the need to have patience, no one likes to wait, even adults. 

Developing strategies for waiting and modeling the behavior will help build patience in children.  

Children need to learn how to be patient. It is important to have patience; it is a life skill they will use in 

school and in life. 

Comet Run 
Make sure you are getting donations for our Comet Run! We are off to a great start! 

Book Fair  
Book Fair is open Tuesday through Friday next week. Send money in with your child to pick out a new read! 

WIN 
What I Need (WIN) is offered each morning for extra practice in math and reading from 7:20-7:50 for all 

students. If you carpool, arrive early to participate! 
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